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October 1, 2020 
 
Letter of Collective Gratitude 
To: Antelope Valley and Mono County Firefighters 
From: AVRPAC on behalf of the community 
 
Re: RPAC Thank You Letter to AV Fire Fighters 
 
During the recent Slink Fire, the Antelope Valley Firefighters, Mono County Firefighters, 
Firefighters from the Marine Warfare Center, USFS, and other agencies worked steadily and 
tirelessly to fight the lightning caused fire. The Antelope Valley RPAC would like to recognize 
these individual’s unselfish heroism and commitment in protecting the lives and properties of their 
neighbors during the Slink Fire of 2020. 
 
The Antelope Valley Firefighters provided protection to the life and property to the residence of 
the Walker and Coleville residents and worked to suppress the fire from spreading to our 
wilderness areas. 
 
As a Volunteer based fire department, the Antelope Valley Firefighters have devoted many hours 
to training and answering calls for help throughout the year. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Patti Hamic-Christensen, Vice-Chair Antelope Valley RPAC  
 


